
June 2021 newsletter 
June is Graduation Month at Montessori Pointe Claire 

And the start of Summer Camp Fun! 
 
 

REMINDER TO ALL PARENTS 
END OF YEAR PARTY AND GRADUATION CEREMONY 

 

We will be celebrating our end of year Graduation Ceremony in our classrooms with 
our classmates this year. 

The date will be on Friday, June 18.  If your child does not usually come on that 
day, you are invited to bring your child on that day. 

For that day, please supply your child with their morning snack only and we will have 
healthy party snacks for them available for them in their classrooms for the 
afternoon. 

We will post all the pictures on Facebook! 

 

Summer Birthdays 
 
Please note that if your child is here during the summer, we will be very happy to 
celebrate his/her birthday on the actual day of his/her birthday also.  You will just 
need to let the teachers know a day or two ahead of time so that they can prepare 
the cake. 

Final Progress Reports 
 
Your child’s final Progress report will be ready at the end of June. If your child will 
be leaving before June 25, which is the last day of school, and will not attend this 
summer, please let the teachers know so that you can receive the report before 
you go. 



Clean-up Time 
 
Please remember to take home whatever papers and 
artwork are in your child’s drawer in the classroom.  Even 
if your child will be at summer camp, and take home any 
“winter” items that may still be there.  If your child is not 
attending this summer but is back in September, we ask 
that you clean out his/her drawer and cubby completely 
before leaving for your summer vacation. 

 
 

Thank you – Thank you – Thank you 
 
Our many thanks go out to all our parents who worked with us during this very 
difficult year in maintaining our Covid Protocols.    

 
 

To our Graduates: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Please come back and visit and let us know how you are doing. 
  

Have a great summer everyone!   


